
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 

EVERGREEN HOME LOANS OPENS BELLINGHAM BRANCH 

 

BELLEVUE, Wash. – January 10, 2023 – Evergreen Home LoansTM, a full-service direct home 
loan lender offering origination, funding and home loan servicing, announced the opening of an 
office in Bellingham, WA. The Bellingham branch (NMLS 2435928) is one of the latest to join 
the company’s locations across the Western United States.  

“Evergreen Home Loans is excited to join the Bellingham community,” said Robert Lipston, 
executive vice president, loan production at Evergreen Home Loans. “Our team, led by Dimi 
Hartman, regional manager and Dylan Langei, branch manager will continue providing top-
quality service to customers in the Bellingham area.” 

Evergreen Home Loans began with five employees in West Seattle in 1987 and has grown to 
more than 600 employees across six states. The company is expanding its footprint to make 
homeownership more convenient and affordable for the customers it serves.  

“The team in Bellingham is thrilled to be a part of the Evergreen family and will continue 
supporting homebuyers in in the Bellingham area as they search for a dream home,” said Dimi 
Hartman, regional manager. “If you or someone you know is looking for a new home, or has 
questions about home loan options, we invite them to visit our office and meet with our team.”  

The Bellingham branch is conveniently located at 913 Lakeway Drive, Suite 201, Bellingham, 
WA 98229. 

 

About Evergreen Home Loans  
Evergreen Home Loans has offices in six western states: Arizona, California, Idaho, Nevada, 
Oregon, and Washington. The company is also licensed to originate loans in Colorado, Florida, 
Georgia, Kansas, Louisiana, Minnesota, Montana, Texas, and Wyoming. For over three 
decades, Evergreen has served local communities with affordable home loan products while 
focusing exclusively on home lending. A+ rated by the Better Business Bureau and a proud 
member of the Washington Mortgage Bankers Association and Mortgage Bankers Association, 
Evergreen offers a full range of loan products including FHA and VA, Conventional, Jumbo, 
USDA loans, refinancing and construction financing programs. More information about 
Evergreen can be found on its website at www.evergreenhomeloans.com. Evergreen Home 
Loans is a registered trade name of Evergreen Moneysource Mortgage Company® NMLS ID 
3182. For individual and company license information visit www.nmlsconsumeraccess.org/  

 

Media Contact: Kyle Wall for Evergreen Home Loans - kwall@feareygroup.com / 206.838.9212  
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